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  The Writings of John Muir: Our national parks
John Muir,1917
  The Wilderness Essays John Muir,2023-12-28 This
meticulously edited John Muir collection is
formatted for your eReader with a functional and
detailed table of contents: Picturesque California
The Mountains of California Our National Parks My
First Summer in the Sierra The Yosemite Travels in
Alaska Stickeen: The Story of a Dog The Cruise of
the Corwin A Thousand-mile Walk to the Gulf Steep
Trails Studies in Sierra The National Parks and
Forest Reservations Save the Redwoods Snow-storm
on Mount Shasta Features of the Proposed Yosemite
National Park A Rival of the Yosemite The
Treasures of the Yosemite Yosemite Glaciers
Yosemite in Winter Yosemite in Spring Edward Henry
Harriman Edward Taylor Parsons The Hetch Hetchy
Valley The Grand Cañon of the Colorado
  John Muir John Muir,2013 Scottish naturalist
John Muir (1838-1914) helped spark the modern
environmental movement. Living for months and even
years in the wilderness, he experienced a deep
communion with the sacred and his contemplations
on the natural world are filled with mystical
intuitions of God's reality. This volume
contributes to a strain of spirituality that finds
an echo in today's environmental movements.
  Essential Muir John Muir,2021 In this revised
edition of Essential Muir, Muir's selected
writings include those that show his ecological
vision without ignoring his racism, providing a
more complete portrait of the man--
  The Mountains of California John Muir,1894
  John Muir, in His Own Words John Muir,1988 The
best of John Muir -- 332 quotations, the
distillation of his thought, the essence of his
beliefs. Muir was the foremost conservationist of
his time -- nature writer, social critic, realist,
a romantic, a visionary. A long-needed collection
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that features an excellent subject index.
Painstaking bibliographic references make this an
invaluable addition to one's Muir Library.
(Yosemite Association.) If asked for a succinct
statement of his beliefs, Muir might have replied:
  John Muir John Muir,1992 Features the eight
influential books in which John Muir reflects on
the beauty of America's wilderness and fights for
their protection.
  A Passion for Nature Donald Worster,2011 A
definitive biography traces the life of John Muir
from his boyhood in Scotland up to his death on
the eve of World War I and offers important
insights into the passionate nature of America's
first great conservationist and founder of the
Sierra Club.
  John of the Mountains John Muir,1979 John Muir,
America's pioneer conservationist and father of
the national park system, was a man of
considerable literary talent. As he explored the
wilderness of the western part of the United
States for decades, he carried notebooks with him,
narrating his wanderings, describing what he saw,
and recording his scientific researches. This
reprint of his journals, edited by Linnie Marsh
Wolfe in 1938 and long out of print, offers an
intimate picture of Muir and his activities during
a long and productive period of his life. The
sixty extant journals and numerous notes in this
volume were written from 1867 to 1911. They start
seven years after the time covered in The Story of
My Boyhood and Youth, Muir's uncompleted
autobiography. The earlier journals capture the
essence of the Sierra Nevada and Alaska
landscapes. The changing appearance of the Sierras
from Sequoia north and beyond the Yosemites
enthralled Muir, and the first four years of the
journals reveal his dominating concern with
glacial action. The later notebooks reflect his
changes over the years, showing a mellowing of
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spirit and a deep concern for human rights. Like
all his writings, the journals concentrate on his
observations in the wilderness. His devotion to
his family, his many warm friendships, and his
many-sided public life are hardly mentioned. Very
little is said about the quarter-century battle
for national parks and forest reserves. The
notebooks record, in language fuller and freer
than his more formal writings, the depth of his
love and transcendental feeling for the
wilderness. The rich heritage of his native
Scotland and the unconscious music of the poetry
of Burns, Milton, and the King James Bible
permeate the language of his poetic fancy. In his
later life, Muir attempted to sort out these
journals and, at the request of friends, published
a few extracts. A year after his death in 1914,
his literary executor and biographer, William
Frederick Badè, also published episodes from the
journals. Linnie Marsh Wolfe set out to salvage
the best of his writings still left unpublished in
1938 and has thus added to our understanding of
the life and thought of a complex and fascinating
American figure.
  My First Summer in the Sierra John Muir,1911
John Muir, a young Scottish immigrant, had not yet
become a famed conservationist when he first
trekked into the foothills of the Sierra Nevada,
not long after the Civil War. He was so captivated
by what he saw that he decided to devote his life
to the glorification and preservation of this
magnificent wilderness. My First Summer in the
Sierra, whose heart is the diary Muir kept while
tending sheep in Yosemite country, enticed
thousands of Americans to visit this magical
place, and resounds with Muir's regard for the
divine, enduring, unwasteable wealth of the
natural world. A classic of environmental
literature, My First Summer in the Sierra
continues to inspire readers to seek out such
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places for themselves and make them their own.
  Collected Works of John Muir, Naturalist ,
Including John Muir,2012-12 John Muir (1838- 1914)
was a Scottish-born American naturalist, author,
and the modern day patron saint of ecology. His
writings on his adventures in the various
wildernesses of America have been enjoyed by
millions. His ecological activism helped to
preserve many of the national parks, enabling
others to enjoy nature. He founded the Sierra
Club, which is one of the most important
conservation organizations in the United States.
Although his upbringing put him off religion for
life he was an immensely spiritual man, and this
quality and enthusiasm pervades all his writings,
inspiring his readers, including politicians to
preserve the natural landscapes. For this reason
he is known as the Father of the National Parks.
Author William Anderson, said that Muir
exemplified the archetype of our oneness with the
earth, and biographer Donald Worster said he
believed his mission was ...saving the American
soul from total surrender to materialism. The
Mountains of California (1894) draws on his many,
decades of exploration, describing with poetic
beauty and awe the lakes, mountains, plants and
animals. Stickeen (1909) is Muir's most popular
book, describing his adventures in Alaska with a
dog. My First Summer in the Sierra (1911) is
Muir's description of his spiritual awakening when
he first encountered the mountains and valleys of
central California. The Story of My Boyhood and
Youth (1913) is Muir's autobiography, detailing
his strict upbringing in Scotland, his emigration
with his family to America, aged eleven, and of
his first delight with the natural world. Travels
in Alaska (1915), In the late 1800s, Muir made
several trips to the pristine, unspoilt territory
of Alaska, drawn to its beauty and purity, its
glaciers and its wild animals - bears, bald
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eagles, wolves, and whales. The Cruise of the
Corwin (1917), In 1881, the steamship Thomas
Corwin voyaged into the treacherous Arctic seas to
search for the lost ship Jeannette, which had been
lost. The ship was not found, but Muir's account
of this expedition is poetic and magical,
describing the glaciers, vegetation and seas of
this mysterious land. Steep Trails(1919), This
book was derived from letters, articles and local
publications written by John Muir, arranged in
roughly chronological sequence. The chapters
describing Nevada, San Gabriel and Utah were
written in the field, and have great immediacy,
describing Muir's first impressions. The
Yosemite(1920), In this book Muir recounts his
adventures during the years he lived in the
Yosemite Valley's spectacular scenery. Muir
captures the breath-taking beauty of the area
alongside his most ambitious adventures; looking
over the brink of Yosemite Falls, climbing a
hundred feet up into a high, hollow ice-cone, and
climbing to the top of Half Dome, covered with a
fresh blanket of snow.
  Our National Parks John Muir,1901
  Selected Writings of John Muir John
Muir,2017-04-04 A new collection of the seminal
writings of America's first naturalist and the
founder of the modern conservation movement. AN
EVERYMAN'S LIBRARY ORIGINAL. This volume of John
Muir's selected writings chronicles the key
turning points in his life and study of the
American wilderness. The Story of My Boyhood and
Youth is Muir's account of his childhood on a
Wisconsin farm, where his interest in nature was
first piqued; in The Mountains of California, The
Yosemite, and Travels in Alaska, we follow him on
long journeys into stunning mountain ranges and
valleys, where he records native flora and fauna
and finds proof of his theories of the effect of
glaciers on landscape formation. These four full-
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length works--along with a selection of important
essays--helped galvanize American naturalists, and
led to the founding of the Sierra Club and several
national parks. In these pages, written with
meticulous thoroughness and an impassioned
lyricism, we witness Muir's awakening to the
incredible beauty of our planet, and the honing of
an eye turned as acutely toward the scientific as
the spiritual.
  John Muir: Nature Writings (LOA #92) John
Muir,1997-04-22 Known as the Father of the
National Parks, John Muir wrote about the American
West with unmatched passion and eloquence—as seen
in this stunning, one-volume collection In a
lifetime of exploration, writing, and passionate
political activism, John Muir became America's
most eloquent spokesman for the mystery and
majesty of the wilderness. A crucial figure in the
creation of our national parks system and a far-
seeing prophet of environmental awareness who
founded the Sierra Club in 1892, he was also a
master of natural description who evoked with
unique power and intimacy the untrammeled
landscapes of the American West. Nature Writings
collects Muir's most significant and best-loved
works in a single volume, including: The Story of
My Boyhood and Youth (1913), My First Summer in
the Sierra (1911), The Mountains of California
(1894) and Stickeen (1909). Rounding out the
volume is a rich selection of essays—including
Yosemite Glaciers, God's First Temples, Snow-Storm
on Mount Shasta, The American Forests, and Save
the Redwoods—that highlight various aspects of his
career: his exploration of the Grand Canyon and of
what became Yosemite and Yellowstone national
parks, his successful crusades to preserve the
wilderness, his early walking tour to Florida, and
the Alaska journey of 1879. LIBRARY OF AMERICA is
an independent nonprofit cultural organization
founded in 1979 to preserve our nation’s literary
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heritage by publishing, and keeping permanently in
print, America’s best and most significant
writing. The Library of America series includes
more than 300 volumes to date, authoritative
editions that average 1,000 pages in length,
feature cloth covers, sewn bindings, and ribbon
markers, and are printed on premium acid-free
paper that will last for centuries.
  Stickeen John Muir,1900
  The Story of My Boyhood and Youth John Muir,1913
John Muir (1838-1914), whose writings about the
natural world have shaped the conservation and
environmental movements for more than a century,
wrote this autobiographical account near the end
of his life about his childhood in Dunbar,
Scotland, his immigration to America (1849), his
adolescence on a pioneer farmstead near Kingston,
Wisconsin, and his student years at the University
of Wisconsin at Madison. The Story of My Boyhood
and Youth reveals the evolution of Muir's
scientific curiosity and the beginnings of his
reverential attitude towards nature. Treating his
encounters with wildlife as high adventure, he
gives especially informed attention to bird life
in both Scotland and Wisconsin.
  The Yosemite John Muir,1912 In the classic
nature work, The Yosemite, the great American
naturalist, John Muir, describes the Yosemite
valley's geography and the myriad types of trees,
flowers, birds, and other animals that can be
found there. The Yosemite is among the finest
examples of John Muir nature writings.The Yosemite
is a classic nature/outdoor adventure text and a
fine example of John Muir nature writings. In this
volume, Muir describes the Yosemite valley's
geography and the various types of trees, flowers
and animals that can be found there. John Muir
(April 21, 1838 - December 24, 1914) was a
Scottish-American naturalist, author,
environmental philosopher and early advocate of
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preservation of wilderness in the United States.
His letters, essays, and books telling of his
adventures in nature, especially in the Sierra
Nevada mountains of California, have been read by
millions. His activism helped to preserve the
Yosemite Valley, Sequoia National Park and other
wilderness areas. The Sierra Club, which he
founded, is a prominent American conservation
organization. The 211-mile (340 km) John Muir
Trail, a hiking trail in the Sierra Nevada, was
named in his honor.[2] Other such places include
Muir Woods National Monument, Muir Beach, John
Muir College, Mount Muir, Camp Muir and Muir
Glacier. In Scotland, the John Muir Way, a 130
mile long distance route, was named in honor of
him. In his later life, Muir devoted most of his
time to the preservation of the Western forests.
He petitioned the U.S. Congress for the National
Park bill that was passed in 1890, establishing
Yosemite National Park. The spiritual quality and
enthusiasm toward nature expressed in his writings
inspired readers, including presidents and
congressmen, to take action to help preserve large
nature areas. He is today referred to as the
Father of the National Parks and the National Park
Service has produced a short documentary about his
life. Muir has been considered 'an inspiration to
both Scots and Americans'. Muir's biographer,
Steven J. Holmes, believes that Muir has become
one of the patron saints of twentieth-century
American environmental activity, both political
and recreational. As a result, his writings are
commonly discussed in books and journals, and he
is often quoted by nature photographers such as
Ansel Adams. Muir has profoundly shaped the very
categories through which Americans understand and
envision their relationships with the natural
world, writes Holmes. Muir was noted for being an
ecological thinker, political spokesman, and
religious prophet, whose writings became a
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personal guide into nature for countless
individuals, making his name almost ubiquitous in
the modern environmental consciousness. According
to author William Anderson, Muir exemplified the
archetype of our oneness with the earth, [ while
biographer Donald Worster says he believed his
mission was ...saving the American soul from total
surrender to materialism. 403 On April 21, 2013,
the first ever John Muir Day was celebrated in
Scotland, which marked the 175th anniversary of
his birth, paying homage to the conservationist.
Muir was born in the small house at left. His
father bought the adjacent building in 1842, and
made it the family home.
  John Muir Kathryn Lasky,Stan Fellows,2008-08-12
Depicts the life of John Muir--writer, scholar,
inventor, shepherd, farmer, explorer, and
naturalist--who devoted his life to the land,
influenced the first national park in America--
Yosemite--and founded the Sierra Club in 1892.
  The Wild Muir ,2013-10-21 Here is an
entertaining collection of John Muir’s most
exciting adventures, representing some of his
finest writing. From the famous avalanche ride off
the rim of Yosemite Valley to his night spent
weathering a windstorm at the top of a tree to
death-defying falls on Alaskan glaciers, the
renowned outdoorsman’s exploits are related in
passages that are by turns exhilarating,
unnerving, dizzying, and outrageous.
  John Muir John Muir,2000 A biography of the man
known as father of America's national parks and an
influential conservationist, told in the first
person, using Muir's own words.

Thank you very much for reading Works Of John
Muir. Maybe you have knowledge that, people have
search numerous times for their chosen books like
this Works Of John Muir, but end up in harmful
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downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea
in the afternoon, instead they cope with some
harmful bugs inside their desktop computer.

Works Of John Muir is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public
so you can get it instantly.
Our digital library hosts in multiple locations,
allowing you to get the most less latency time to
download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the Works Of John Muir is universally
compatible with any devices to read
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